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My name is Aaron Kenefick I live in Union Maine and I have been a Maine resident 
my entire life born in Rockport. I was raised with firearms in my life. I was raised in 
the original tradition of the Right to bear arms SHALL NOT BE INFRINGED this 
red flag bill is a direct infringement on our second amendment. this bill dose not 
represent the majority view of REAL MAINERS, the "MAINERS" of southern Maine
do not carry the same views and values of real hard working Mainers who just want 
our freedoms. Instead of making laws that allow the government to take our guns.  
We should work on the real problem of mental health. Treat people, the real problem! 
not the tool that is used everyday by honest gun owners protecting themselves, 
families and others. Guns are a Maine tradition, and the second amendment is in place
to prevent a tyrannical government from oppressing its people, and to defend our 
homes and families. thank you for your time today and please reconsider this "public 
safety" bill. taking guns away from people who want to defend themselves is a direct 
action against public safety we are a constitutional carry state let us carry guns to 
defend the public.


